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         Tuesday 17th July 2018 

Dear Parent / Carers of Year 1 

Beach Week: 17th – 21st September 2018 
 
Year 1 will be visiting the beach on Thursday 20th September in the morning, leaving 
around 9.00 am and return in time for lunch.  If you can offer any help please indicate 
below and return to the office by Thursday 19th July 2018. 
 
The children need to wear their normal school clothes (t-shirt or shirt and sweatshirt) 
but can wear their own shorts or trousers (weather dependent) and trainers suitable 
for walking and spending time on the beach. 
 
Please ensure the children have a sun hat or raincoat (as appropriate to the weather 
forecast on the day).  The visit will only be rearranged if the weather is really 
inclement. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Jo MacGovern 
Headteacher 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

YEAR 1  - Beach Week: 17th – 21st September 2018 
Please return by Thursday 19th July 2018 

 
NAME OF CHILD ______________________________CLASS__________________ 
 

[   ] I can help with the beach trip on Thursday 20th September 2018 
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